NOTICE OF ELECTION AUDIT

Pursuant to K.S.A. 25-3009, notice is hereby given that an election audit shall be held at 10:00
a.m. on Thursday, November 7, 2024, in the Commissioner's Meeting Room at the Republic
County Courthouse.

A public meeting to randomly select the precincts and offices to be audited will be held at 8:30
p.m. after close of polls on Election Day, November 5. 2024, in the Republic County Clerk’s
Office in the Republic County Courthouse.

The election audit shall be of votes cast in the 2024 General Election.

Publish 1 week



